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From: Smith, James M.
Sent: Tuesday, June 15,2010 4:03 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: FW: Gas Well Drilling comment

From: kim shiemke [mailto:kshiemke@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2010 4:02 PM
To: Kaufman, Kim; Johnson, Leslie A. Lewis; Cooper, Kathy; Shomper, Kris; Yohn, Cheryl; Miller, Sarah E,; Hoffman,
Stephen F.; Wilmarth, Fiona E.; Jewett, John H.; Schalles, Scott R.; Smith, James M,; Totino, Michaele; Gelnett, Wanda B.
Subject: Gas Well Drilling comment

Our family is in favor of regulations for a 150 foot green buffer around streams and a reduction in total
dissolved solids.
Our family believes that nobody has the right to degrade the quality of a water resource. The practice of
regulatory aeagencieso issue permits to pollute should be stopped.
We will pay for the gas companies practice of dumping frac fluids into our waterways. The pollutants seeping
into our drinking water will cause health problems in the future that will cost millions of dollars in medical bills
and human suffering.
We agree with the following proposed changes and bills.
"The proposed change to the state's Clean Streams Law of 1971 - or Chapter 95

The regulations pending state review call for a 150-foot green buffer around streams and a reduction in total
dissolved solids

Bills are slowly moving through both the House and Senate to require gas companies to identify the contents of
their frac fluid and to comply with federal environmental legislation/1

Washington PA Observer Reporter Friday 11 June 2010:

Proposed TDS levels split environmentalists^ gas industry
6/11/2010 3:34 By Christie Campbell
Staff writer
Kim, Kyle, Adam and Andrew Shiemke PhD
Professor of Biochemistry
West Virginia University
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Mt Morris, PA 15349


